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Back to Red Zone- COVID Update 

 
Dear Friends, 

 
 Unfortunately, there has been a resurgence of COVID since the beginning of September 

in our area with neighboring towns moving from grey to red zones according to state health data. 

Cornwall has seen a marked rise recently as well. The good news is that vaccinations have 

helped reduce hospitalizations. We all need to redouble our effort to promote the use of masks 

and vaccinations. There is a walk-in vaccination clinic in Warren Community Center, 7 Sockett 

Rd, on September 29th from 11am to 7pm. Information about the additional shot recommended 

for immunocompromised individuals is available on the CDC website. Individuals should reach 

out to their healthcare provider for further guidance.   

 This week we had a visitor to the Town Hall test positive for COVID. We are closing the 

Town Hall to visitors as of next Thursday September 16th to help protect our office workers. The 

Town Hall Player performances scheduled for this weekend have been cancelled. The Ag Fair 

will proceed as scheduled but we request people wear masks. See you at a safe distance outside 

at the fair.  

 
Sincerely, 
 
Gordon Ridgway 
First Selectman 
Town of Cornwall, CT 
 
Thank you so much for your continued support of the food pantry! Items (including surplus 
garden produce) can be dropped off inside the back doors of UCC Church, or shipped directly to: 
Food Pantry, 8 Bolton Hill Road, Cornwall CT 06753.  
Financial Contributions can be sent to: Cornwall Food & Fuel Fund, PO Box 97, Cornwall CT 06753, 
or Paypal: CWLFINANCE@OPTONLINE.NET  
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